From: F Jean Goodrich <nannyjg@icloud.com>

Sent: Saturday, April 9, 2022 11:07 AM

To: Office State Actuary, WA

Subject: COLA I

CAUTION: External email.

Dear Pension Policy Committee,

I am writing to ask you to please continue your work on the COLA I Pension Policy so that our Retirees will have the 5% COLA we deserve and we have been fighting for to keep us out of the poverty level and allow us to keep our dignity that we continue to show.

Thank you.

Jean Goodrich nannyjg@icloud.com (206)841-0956

Sent from my iPhone

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.